AMERSHAM DEANERY SYNOD
www.amershamdeanery.com

The next meeting will be held on THURSDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 2017 in St. Mark’s
Hall, Green Tiles Lane, Denham UB9 4DB with a 7.40pm meet for prompt 8pm start.
Parking available.

Please would members sign the attendance register and collect name badges which
they are asked to kindly return at the end of the evening.

Dorothy Potter (Hon. Secretary), The Parish Office, St Mary’s Church, Church Street,
Amersham 01494 729380  stmarys.amersham@btconnect.com

AGENDA

Chairman: Rev’d Tim Harper and Rev’d Martin Williams — Area Deans
1) Welcome and opening devotions led by host incumbent.
2) Introduction - Rev’'d Tim Harper to share new roles of Area Dean

3) Mr Lawrence Tebboth, Profile attached, and Laity is invited to confirm
him as Lay Chair.

4) Apologies for absence

5) Minutes of the meeting, 24th May 2017 (attached)

6) Matters Arising including donation to Steve Poulson

7) Mission and Pastoral Committee (see attached paper)

8) Introducing Bishop Steven’s Towards a Common Vision

9) Finance —to include a change to bank mandate

10) AOB (please let the Secretary know in advance of the meeting)
2017
21st November — Gerrards Cross Centre, Oxford Road, Gerrards

Confirmations
Sunday 22nd October at 6pm — St. Mary’s Church, Beaconsfield

Amersham Deanery Website — www.amershamdeanery.com



